
Local Union No. 1245
International Brotherhood of

Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO
P. O. Box 4790
Walnut Creek, California 94596

This letter cancels and supersedes our letter to you dated May 27,
1971 on this same subject.

Reference is made to our conversation with your Assistant Business
Manager, Larry Foss, concerning the placement of Mr. Vernon Gard in a Helper
position in the Water Collection Department of Shasta Division. Reference
will also be made in this letter agreement to Review Committee File No. 1067.

As a means of disposing of Review Committee File No. 1067 which
concerned the award of a Second Operator job at Pit 5 Powerhouse in Shasta
Division, the Company proposes to transfer Mr. Gard to a Helper position in
the Water Collection Department of Shasta Division. It is also understood
that Mr. Gard will have preferential rights to be considered for the next
appointment to a Second Operator position at Pit 5 Powerhouse.

If you are in accord with the foregoing and agree thereto, please
so indicate in the space provided below and return one executed copy of this
letter to Company.

PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY,

The Union is in accord with the foregoing and it agrees thereto as
of the date hereof.

August 16

LOCAL UNION NO. 1245, INTERNATIONAL
BROTHERHOOD OF ELECTRICAL WORKERS, AFL-CIO
By ~,)< •.~

Business Manager


